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04.10.21                                           Parent – Teacher Consultation Meetings 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

As you will be aware, we are gradually re-introducing elements of pre-COVID practice this academic 
year. Thank you very much to all those who attended the recent ‘Meet the Teacher’ Year Group 
sessions. I hope you found them useful. 
 
We have now turned our attention to arranging a ‘blended’ approach to the Parent/Teacher 
Consultation meetings for this Autumn, with a choice of a Face to Face or a Telephone Consultation, so 
as not to have too many adults in school at any one time.  
 

As Miss Still (Victory Class) will be starting her Maternity leave at the beginning of Term 2, the Y4 
meetings will take place over the next few weeks, with all other meetings taking place in November, as 
follows.  
 
Weeks bg. 4th/11th/18th Oct. Y4 – Telephone Consultations   
 
Tuesday 9th Nov. 3.30-6pm :  YR - Face to Face (EYFS Block) 
                                                       Y1 - Face to Face (KS1 hall) 
                                                       Y3 - Telephone Consultations   
                                                       Y5 - Face to face (KS2 hall) 
                                                       Y6 - Telephone Consultations   
 
Thursday 11th Nov. 4.30-7pm: YR - Telephone Consultations   
                                                        Y1 - Telephone Consultations   
                                                        Y2 - Face to Face (KS1 hall) 
                                                        Y3 - Face to Face (Y3 Block) 
                                                        Y5 - Telephone Consultations    
                                                        Y6 - Face to Face (KS2 hall) 
 
Monday 15th Nov 3.30-6pm: Y2 - Telephone Consultations   
 
You will shortly be receiving specific information via e-mail/Arbor regarding how to book your 
Parent/Teacher consultation meeting. 
 
Kind regards 
  

DLDaburn 
 
Deanne Daburn 
Head of School     


